Belgrade, August 16th, 2019 

Prof. Branislav Ž. Nikolić
Serbian Chemical Society – JSCS, 
4 Karnegijeva Street, 11120 Belgrade, Serbia
Phone/fax: +381 11 3370 467 
E-mail: JSCS-ed@shd.org.rs  

Dear Professor Nikolić,
Please find enclosed the revised manuscript entitled ”The importance of using hydrogen evolution inhibitor during the Zn and Zn-Mn electrodeposition from ethaline” by M.Bučko, M.V. Tomić, M. Maksimović and J.B.Bajat (Ref. No. 8485-47385-2-RV).
We have addressed all the issues from the reviewers’ comments. Detailed answers are in the file "Responses to Reviewers" and all the corrections in the manuscript are highlighted in yellow. 

We are very grateful to the reviewer for the comments and we also thank the Editor for giving us opportunity to revise the manuscript. We hope that the revised version is suitable for publication in Journal of the Serbian Chemical Society. 

Sincerely yours,

Jelena Bajat
Prof. Jelena Bajat 
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